
Frognal lane - Reference 2025/1084/P 
 
Good aŌernoon, 
 
First I'd like to introduce ourselves - I'm Sergey Frolovichev and my wife Anna Fedotova. 
We live in Camden at 7 Greenaway Gardens, NW3 7DJ. 
 
We would like to express our full support of the applicaƟon reference 2025/1084/P (Frognal lane) 
due to: 
- Providing more homes 
- Enhanced greenery 
- Replacing the eye sore garages 
- Hopefully stop all the delivery trucks parking outside and blocking the road 
- Reduce congesƟon of cars constantly coming in and out 
 
Hope to see this new built welcoming it's first residents soon. 
 
Thank you 
 


